
  
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  

Response to Information Request No. 1  

ALEC, Inc. 
Case No. 09-289-TP-ATA  

Explanation of absence of non-PDF source file   

Per the Commission s Entry dated May 7, 2008 in Case No. 06-900-AU-WVR, ALEC, Inc. 
provides the following statement regarding the absence of a non-PDF source file:  ALEC states 
that the filer does not have access to a non-PDF electronic source file of the filed document in 
the above-captioned proceeding because the filed document is a PDF scan of various documents, 
including revised tariff pages.  Thus, it is not feasible to submit a non-PDF source file for this 
filing.  


